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April 6, 2011 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: OSEA Request for an Oral Hearing                  
Board File No. EB-2010-0279 Ontario Power Authority Proposed Fiscal 2011 
Expenditure and Revenue Requirement 

We are counsel for the Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (OSEA) in this matter. 

An oral hearing will be the most efficient and effective way to present and review 
evidence and examine the outstanding issues in this matter. 

We agree with GEC, CEEA, Pollution Probe and LIEN that the Board should hold an 
oral hearing in this matter.  These parties, as well as other intervenors, have provided 
detailed reasons to establish the need for an oral hearing.  We do not intend to repeat 
those reasons. 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Cherie Brant 
 
cc: Kristopher Stevens, Executive Director, OSEA 
 Intervenors 
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